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Swizznet has expanded its offering of business solutions to include Liscio, the provider of a
modern, secure mobile solution for file sharing and client communication that transforms the
way accountants and their clients work together.

Swizznet provides outsourced information technology (IT) management and cloud-based
technology solutions to accounting firms and small- and mid-size businesses. The company’s
robust offering of business solutions includes accounting software and application hosting,
CRM tools, IT services management and cybersecurity protection – in particular, SwizzStack,
which delivers enterprise-level technology services, security and support.

With Liscio, accountants can securely communicate and exchange information, eSignatures
and documents quickly and easily with clients, without needing to go in and out of multiple
applications. Clients can scan and send documents as high-quality PDFs to their accountants
directly from their smartphones, while Real Time Messaging provides a secure and instant
connection. Integrated and compliant eSignature capability allows for capturing signatures
directly and securely using a mobile device. Client-facing tasks keep them on track and auto-
reminders take the burden of chasing down overdue items off accountants.

Now, firms can purchase and enlist support for Liscio from the Swizznet Obsessive Support®
team.

“Swizznet is passionate about offering world-class tools and applications that enable
accounting firms and other enterprises to do business easily and securely,” said Bob
Hollander, Swizznet president and chief executive officer. “Liscio’s exceptionally high
standards for serving clients well and their passion for innovation mirror our own, making
them a perfect complement to our offering.”

Swizznet’s client service commitment – its 24/7/365 Obsessive Support® promise – means
that businesses of all sizes can expect a premium service experience typically reserved for
larger, enterprise-level organizations.

“Liscio offers a new way for accountants to communicate and securely share documents with
clients – it’s unlike anything that’s available,” said Chris Farrell, Chief Executive Officer of
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Liscio. “Swizznet’s outstanding staff and their commitment to service make them a terrific
partner.”

Contact our sales team to take the next step in your digital transformation by adding Liscio to
your tech stack!
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